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Catholic Elementary Website and E-mail Announcement for Gr. 7 students

St. John Paul II Academy is happy to announce they are now accepting applicants for Gr. 8 for the 2018-19 school year. As there are a limited number of spaces available, all student applications must be completed by Fri. Feb. 23, 2018 and returned to Mr. Michel DesLauriers, Principal, 4885 St. John Paul II Way, Vancouver, BC, V5Z 0G3.
You can find the Application Form and more information on the school website: www.sjp2academy.com
E: mdeslauriers@cisva.bc.ca
T: 604. 683. 9331 

